
Hello 

This week we have… 

- Written our own letters and used question marks correctly in a sentence. 

- Counted forwards and backwards within 50 and found one more and one less of a 

2 digit number. 

- Retold a well-known Christian story using a storyboard. 

- Written up our science investigation. 

- Recognised people and behaviours that might not be safe. 

Next week we will be… 

- Planning and writing our OWN story in English. 

- Comparing and ordering numbers and objects to 50 AND counting in 2’s in maths. 

- Sorting objects according to their properties in science. 

- Retelling a familiar story in sentences in R.E. 

- Creating our own rhyming Valentine’s Day cards. 

- Counting to 20 in French. 

Homework 

This week’s homework is all about finding one more and one less of a given number (up 

to 100). 

Buster’s book club 

This week in Class 1 we had 17 children who met the reading target, 17 children who 

exceeded the reading target and totalled 291 additional minutes of reading- WOW!! Our 

STAR READER this week is MILLIE. Thank you to those who filled in the new bookmarks 

at the front of the reading records. 

P.E Kits  

Please make sure your child has a pair of jogging bottoms for P.E as we will be starting 

to go outside for our lessons after half term. Can you also ensure if they wear tights to 

school, they have a spare pair of socks in their P.E bag to wear for P.E as sweaty feet in 

plimsolls + no socks = sore toes! Also please ensure all P.E kit is named as it can get 

very confusing with lots of the same colours/brands/sizes in one class!  

 

Book look 

Our Term 3 book look will be on Wednesday afternoon (14.30-15.00pm). Although it has 

been a short term, we have lots of new work to show you! See you then!  

 

Miss Crayford 


